
Metal Earth Abitibi Field Excursions 

September 13 & 14, 2017 

Four trips to highlight Metal Earth’s 2017 fieldwork 

September 13th Trips  

Trip 1) The Rouyn-Noranda trip will review new mapping of the Kinojevis Group volcanics and banded iron 

formation (BIF) north of the Porcpine-Destor Fault; VMS-bearing volcanic stratigraphy within the Blake River 

Group; and the Pontiac Group sediments and their contact relationship with mafic and ultramafic volcanics 

south of the Cadillac Fault. 

Trip 2) The Larder Lake trip will review new work in the Hurst sediments and syenites south of Larder Lake; 

the Piche Group volcanics and Timiskaming Group sediments associated with gold deposits along the Larder 

Lake Fault, including new work around the Kerr-Addison Mine. 

September 14th Trips 

Trip 3) The Malartic trip will review new mapping of the gold mineralized Pontiac Group sediments south of 

the Cadillac Fault; the Piche Group volcanics and Timiskaming Group sediments north of Fault; komatiites and 

BIF associated with Ni-Cu deposits of the Malartic Group; and amphibolites along the Manneville Fault in the 

north.   

Trip 4) The Swayze trip will review new mapping of gold mineralized sediments and porphyries associated 

with the Ridout Fault in the south; jasperitic BIF formation, komatiitic volcanics and Timiskaming-aged volcanic 

breccias in the central Swayze.  

Each trip will last from 9 am to about 4 pm with transportation provided from the pick-up sites. The trips 

will have their numbers capped based on a first-come, first served basis.  Register early if you wish to come! 

Participation in the trips will require registration by email to Chantal Duval (cduval@laurentian.ca) (705-675 
1151 x2280), providing: Participant Name; Company; Field trip(s) desired; contact emails & phone numbers. 
 
The participants will receive an email confirming their attendance by Sept 5th, please let us know asap if you 

are still able to attend. The final instructions with the pick-up sites, guides, etc. will be provided by email by 

Sept 8th.  

For further information contact John Ayer (jayer@laurentian.ca)  

          

mailto:cduval@laurentian.ca
mailto:jayer@laurentian.ca

